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COVER STORY Students Lewis Poche and
Sean Doyle lead the effort to sell Spring
Celebration raffle tickets after the 9AM Mass
on March 4th. Interested in participating in

the raffle? There’s still time left to purchase
your tickets!

SECOND COLLECTION TODAY
faith.

Today’s second
U C ) action.

collection is for
CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES

Catholic Relief
Services. Catholic
Relief Services works to promote the
sacredness of human life and the dignity of
the human person by assisting impover-
ished and disadvantaged people overseas.
Within the United States, CRS engages
Catholics to live their faith in solidarity with
the poor and suffering people of the world.
Thank you for your generous support!

SPRING BREAK HOURS

There will be no daily Mass, Adoration,
Sunday Supper or Stations of the Cross
this week (March 12-16) due to Spring
Break. The Catholic Center will be open
Monday-Wednesday, and closed Thursday
and Friday of this week. Regular mass
times and Catholic Center hours will
resume Sunday, March 18.

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

9 AM—5 PM
CLOSED
4 PM—9 PM

Monday—Wednesday

Thursday & Friday
Sunday

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS
9 AM Lectors and EMs for Mar 11
Sheila Madigan Levatino Ann Harris
Jan Ware Kathy Herring

Marie Krebs

@smucatholic

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson

Patty Stark BJ + Fletcher Ward Geisler Family

Biddie Jordan Andrew Collins Dick Hoesterey

Vince Vandemotter George Tannous Mary Cates

MINISTRY CELEBRATION - APRIL 7

Join us on April 7th at 6 PM for our Spring
Celebration, a night to celebrate all good
things about our ministry. As a part of the
celebration, SMU Catholic will award our
2018 Servant Leader Awards to Judy
Henneberger and Brian O’Donnell. Judy
has spent 30 years in pastoral ministry at
SMU, including 11 years at SMU Catho-

lic. She was instrumental in building the
Neuhoff Catholic Center. Brian is a senior
who has served SMU and our ministry with
distinction in his four years here. In addi-
tion, we will have a live auction with great
prizes. Information, sponsorships, and
tickets are available at smucatholic.org or
call 214-987-00544. All are welcome!

SMU CATHOLIC RAFFLES

SMU Catholic is hosting 12 individual raffles
to raise money for our ministry. Prizes
include custom boots, bikes, jewelry, Yeti
cooler, golf at Trinity Forest, custom shirts
from Culwell & Sons, and more. Buy your
tickets in person after Mass today, or come
by the Catholic Center. You can also pur-
chase online at smucatholic.org or call
214-987-0044. Tickets are just $10 each or
three for $25! Drawing on April 7. Need not
to present to win!
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